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to be issued manually. They tend to
wait rather until they process all
their IRPSs together at year-end.
This  means  that
experience  delays in  finalising
estates, and heirs arc unable to

executors

obtain their inheritance on which
they are often totally dependant.
FISA therefore appeals to all
employers to assist executors by
reviewing their processes in order
to be able to provide these

documents as quickly as possible.
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